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EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) 

 

FOR APPOINTMENT OF INSURANCE COMPANY 
 
FAS Finance & Investment Limited is a first generation NBFI of the country currently running 
under Board of Directors as reconstituted by Bangladesh Securities and Exchange Commission 
with 5 (five) dignified professionals as independent Director. 
 
The Company is now inviting Insurance Company for Submission of an “Expression of Interest” 
(EOI) for appointment for Group Health & Group Life Insurance coverage for the employees of 
FAS Finance & Investment Limited.  
 
The interested Insurance Company are requested to submit the EOI along with their profile and 
fee structure to the Head Office of FAS Finance & Investment Limited at Suvastu Imam Square 
(4th floor), 65 Gulshan Avenue, Gulshan, Dhaka-1212 (hardcopy) or by email at  hr@fasbd.com 
within 31 October 2023. 
 

For further information, if required, please e-mail us at hr@fasbd.com 
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